KENDALL COUNTY
OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

Dwight A. Baird, Sheriff
1102 Comell Lane Yorkville Illinois 60560
Phone: 630-553-7500 Fax: 630-553-1972
www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff

March 25%, 2025

Re: Transition to Online Judicial Sales

Greetings,

Effective July 1%, 2025, the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office will be conducting all
Sheriff Sales online via the Roup auction platform. The link is listed below.

https://kendallcountysheriff-il.roup.com/

To create a Law Firm account or schedule a sale, please contact Illinois-
auctions@roup.com. Roup will provide detailed instructions on account creation,
requesting sales, bidding, and other processes related to our new online format.
You may also review the FAQ section on the website listed above.

Current in-person sales will proceed as planned. All sales on or before June 30%,
2025 will take place in person. All sales scheduled on or after July 1%, 2025 must
use the online platform.

Please note, judgement orders must now include language in the Terms of Sale
indicating that sales may be conducted online.

Thank you,

Dwight A. Baird
Kendall County Sheriff
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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



